
1720 Lombard Street 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19146 

Dear Harold: 

I was delighted to receive your recent flyer since I have 
been trying to complete my collection of books you have 
written on the JFK assaaaination. Enclosed is my order blank. 

I had met you at the Committee To Investigate Assassinations 
seminar in Washington a couple of years ago, gave you my 
address, and asked you to keep me up to date on your 
publications. I hope that you will continue to do so in 
the future. 

In the meantime, I am going to see what I can do to interest 
other people in purchasing a complete set both to gain the 
knowledge I have gained as well as to support you in the 
very important work you are doing on this subject. 

Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you. 

JEFFREY M. SHUBERT 


